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Whistle and Paddle Tip Reflector Kits Available

The U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary Association and the Recreational Boating Safety Outreach
Directorate have received a grant to buy whistles and paddle tip reflectors for outreach to canoe,
kayak, and stand-up paddleboard (SUP) enthusiasts. These items will soon be available through the
Auxiliary National Supply Center (ANSC). Because they are grant-funded, their use must be tracked.
To ensure effective tracking, requests for whistles and paddle tip reflectors must be submitted
through the Google Form (https://forms.gle/9EiRMFufli7JgXDX6). Once received, requests will be
sent to ANSC for distribution. If you have any questions regarding the whistles and reflectors kits,
you can submit them through this form.

The SOP for the whistle and paddle tip reflector kit distribution can be found on the B
Directorate website (https://bdept.cgaux.org) or here: Whistle and Paddle Reflector Kit Distribution
Standard Operating Procedure 2024 (Reflector and Whistle SOP 04 JAN 23.pdf).




